Adjourned Regular Meeting of the
PARAMOUNT PUBLIC WORKS COMMISSION

NOTICE OF ADJOURNMENT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular adjourned meeting of the
Paramount Public Works Commission scheduled for Thursday, November 7,
2019 at 6:00 p.m., was cancelled due to lack of a quorum. The next regular
meeting of the Paramount Public Works Commission is scheduled for Thursday,
December 5, 2019, at 6:00 p.m., in the City Hall Council Chambers, 16400
Colorado Avenue, Paramount, California.

Dated: November 4, 2019
ATTEST:

Do

Alma Rivera-Juarez, Public Works Secretary




